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PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

*Students we currently have over 170 overdue library books. Please either renew or return them to Ms. Mckee 
in the Media Center as soon as possible. 

*Students – Do you feel your stress level rising knowing that exams are peeking around the 
corner at you?  

*If so, plan to stop by the RWC: Resource Wellness Center on the first floor Thursday, December 8th, 
Monday, December 12th, Wednesday, December 14th, or Thursday, December 15th during 7th hour to 
learn test anxiety strategies, good study habits, test taking tips and healthy routines that can help you during 
exam week.  The format is open house style...no formal presentation. Discussion, Q&A, lots of useful 
resources & study supplies will be available. Drop in when you can and grab some helpful resources! Get a 
few classmates together for a study group and utilize the RWC. 

*Chemics: Do you love trivia? Are you an expert in history or music, or just want to participate in some friendly 
competition? Good news! Trivia Night will be hosted next Thursday, December 8th at 7:00 in the Media Center. 
The categories include but are not limited to, sports, history, celebrities, and music. There are no sign-ups 
required so just come with your team of four or find a partner when you arrive.  Snacks will be provided but 
don't forget your water bottle. See you Thursday! 

*Lights, camera, action! Are you interested in creating short films, videos and more? Atom Studios will be 
meeting every Tuesday from 2:30-4:00 in room 340. Any questions, please reach out to Mrs. Francisco. 
 
*Chemics, do you want to paint something for your friends or family for the holidays? Or maybe you just want 
to de-stress before exams? Student Council is hosting Art in the afternoon on Tuesday, December 13th at 2:30 
in the cafeteria. Admission is $1 and supplies and light snacks are provided. 
 
*Chemics get those ski poles and boards waxed and ready. The Midland High Ski Club is inviting you 
to join us January 12th and 26th to take on the backcountry slopes of Caberfae. The cost per trip is 
$33 if you have your own gear and $42 if you need rentals. Everyone is invited. To reserve your spot 
on the bus your money needs to be turned in to either the main office or Mr. Little before break. For 
questions, email Mr. Little.  
 
*Positive Thinking ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
A Work in Progress: Changing your mindset requires work and dedication. You have to practice self-discipline. 
It’s easy to walk away when things are hard and say it didn’t work, or it’s not making a difference. By practicing 
positive thinking during the most difficult times, you teach yourself to keep trying. The more you try, the easier 
it becomes. When that pesky negative voice speaks up, respond with: “I can do this.” Changing my mindset is 
a work in progress. 

*SPORTS ACTIVITIES 

The Boys’ Basketball teams will be on the road tonight to face off with Mt. Pleasant at Mt. Pleasant High 
School.  The 9th grade team will play at 4pm, JV at 5:30pm and Varsity at 7pm. 

Girls Basketball are also on the road to Oscoda High School to play Oscoda. JV plays at 6pm and Varsity 
plays at 7:30pm.  
 


